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There are more than 5.6 million Filipino families living in poverty. This is up from 5.2
million in 2015. The rise in the numbers is mainly due to job losses triggered by the
pandemic. If you break it down to individuals it means 2 out of 5 Filipinos are poor.

The Protestant population is rapidly growing and this is creating a need for trained
church leaders. Thousands of congregations do not have adequate leadership.
Pastors struggle to survive on the offerings of their congregation.

The families are struggling to support their families and there is very little money to
support a pastor and a church. With your donations we can strengthen them so they are
able to spread the gospel. Our pastor, Dr. Baer visited a few months ago and found that
most of the people attending the church were teenagers and young adults.

They are in need of churches and very little money to build them. The exchange rate of
the US dollar to their Peso is 57.666. With this exchange rate we hope to be able to
plant a new church in the Philippines and or drill a well. Water shortage in the
Philippines threatens sustainable development and health. In 2016, one of the top 10
leading causes of death in the Philippines was acute watery diarrhea, claiming over
139, 000 lives.

All money donated will go to planting a church and if funds allow drilling a well for the
church.

We are a 501c3 and your donation is tax deductible.


http://www.redwinechurch.com

